
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 8/12/2013 3:02:06 PM
To: colette.kersten@cpuc.ca.gov (colette.kersten@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Energy-efficiency incentives PD?

Colette --

Thanks, and sorry for not keep up! Have fun at ALJ division.

yours,

sid

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.

From: Kersten, Colette [mailto:colette.kersten@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2013 01:11 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney
Cc: Heeht, Jessica T. <jessica.hecht@epuc.ca.gov>
Subject: RE: Energy-efficiency incentives PD?

Hi Sid, thanks for getting in touch. I have moved on to ALJ Division for a six month assignment 
so you may want to get in touch with Commr Sandoval’s new Interim Energy Advisor Jessica 
Hecht whom I have copied above.

Good luck!

Colette Kersten, D.P.A.
Interim Administrative Law Judge

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-5147 (work)

(925)209-4142 (cell) 
cek@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0311123

mailto:colette.kersten@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:colette.kersten@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:colette.kersten@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:jessica.hecht@epuc.ca.gov
mailto:cek@cpuc.ca.gov


From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, August 09, 2013 2:25 PM 
To: Kersten, Colette
Subject: Energy-efficiency incentives PD?

Colette -

Would you be willing to meet with PG&E on the EE PD? It’s on the calendar for 5Sep, but I’ve 
heard it’s likely to be held.

Thanks!

yours,

sid
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